
From: Soura, Christian
To: Rainwater, FrankFrank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov

Date: 11/29/2012 10:51:28 AM
Subject: Fw: EIP Forecast and 3 yr Financila Outlook

Attachments: 3 Year Budget letter November 2012.docx.docx
FY 13-14 Annual Budget Letter.docx.docx
Budget Options FY 2013-2014 Attachment.docx.docx

 

From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 03:51 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian 

Subject: FW: EIP Forecast and 3 yr Financila Outlook 

 

Christian and josh,
 
I just received from PEBA the state health plan’s budget requirements for FY 2013-14—see Attached.  (The 3-yr 
budget letter is for our use in developing the three year financial outlook.)
 
I didn’t know if PEBA has been discussing these numbers with you before today so I wanted to be sure you had them 
ASAP.
 
Les
 
From: Travis Turner [mailto:TTurner@peba.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 3:02 PM

To: Boles, Les

Cc: Van Camp, Stephen; Smoak, Laura; Blume, William; Geneva McIntosh

Subject: RE: EIP Forecast and 3 yr Financila Outlook
 
Hey Les,
 
Here are the three year budget letter and the budget request letter (and attachments) for 2014. We are mailing hard 
copies to you as well.
 
Sorry for the delay in getting this info to you.
 
Thanks,
Travis
 
Travis J. Turner, CPA, CISA
Deputy Director
Public Employee Benefit Authority
803.737.7751
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 10:04 AM

To: Van Camp, Stephen

Cc: Hawkins, Quentin

Subject: EIP Forecast and 3 yr Financila Outlook
 
Good Morning Stephen,

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov


 
I know you are back as legal Counsel but could you check for us on the status of the EIP budget request for FY 
2013-14 (CY 2014) and the corresponding 3 yr forecast.  We are finishing our work on the Three Year Financial 
Outlook and this is our only outstanding item. 
 
If there is a better contact person during this transition just let me know.
 
Thanks
 
Les


